
TO:  VCDR Division 10 

FROM:  SO-NS10 

DATE:  21OCT17 

 

SUBJ:  NAVIGATION SYSTEMS 

 

AUX POST-STORM 

 

     No assistance was requested after the hurricanes to check the AIDs. 

 

FLOTILLA  ACTIVITY 

 

     All reports submitted have been processed. 

 

     10-01 – Completed Bradley Creek PATONS and verified the Light #2 at Harbour Village 

                   to be “working properly”. 

 

     10-05 – No reports submitted this quarter. 

 

     10-06 – 1 Discrepancy reported 

 

ANT OAK ISLAND 

 

      The ANT asked for our assistance on the New River.  We gave them a referral to an 

AUX who has his boat there.  The ANT drove to the marina, boarded the AUX boat & 

were able to repair the Light.  They were very appreciative! 

 

      I checked with WATERWAYS in Portsmouth about the photos we had taken a few 

years ago.  They sent all their photos to headquarters.  None went to the ANTs. 

 

THINGS LEFT TO DO 

 

     All Avs need to have sent in (1) report for their yearly currency. Check the Local Notice, 

the Coast Pilor, &  the Light List for errors.  These could possibly be reported. 

     A refresher workshop will be given in the next few weeks.  If needed, let me know. 

     A new member from 10-05 requested information on the AV qualification.  I referred him 

to the NAT'L website for NS.  He will be in touch. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Lois Dowty 

SO-NS 10 

 

 

 

 

 

 


